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CITY OF OPA-LOCKA 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

CHARTER REVIEW BOARD 
CITIZENS’ INPUT WORKSHOP 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Opa-locka 
Charter Review Board will hold a Citizens’ Input Workshop 
on Wednesday, May 11, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Auditorium at Sherbondy Village, 215 Perviz Avenue, Opa-
locka, Florida.  
 

PURSUANT TO FS 286.0105: Anyone who desires to appeal any decision 
made by any board, agency, or commission with respect to any matter 
considered at such meeting or hearing will need a record of the proceedings, 
and for that reason, may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon 
which the appeal may be based.  
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, persons 
needing special accommodations to participate in the proceeding should 
contact the Office of the City Clerk at (305) 953-2800 for assistance at least 
two (2) business days prior to the meeting to request such accommodation. If 
you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Florida Relay Service 
by using the following numbers: 1-800-955-8770 (voice) or 1-800-955-8771 
(TDD).  
 

Joanna Flores, CMC 
City Clerk  

  


